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| UNIONS TO TERMINATE CONTRACT WITH ASARCO/GRUPO MEXICO | 

After two years of negotiations, including meetings this week, too many of ASARCO/Grupo 

Mexico management’s unfair, discriminatory and one-sided proposals remain on too many 

issues to continue with the status quo. 

Today, the negotiating committee gave ASARCO/Grupo Mexico management the agreed-upon, 

15-day notice of its desire to terminate the extended labor agreement. This means that our 

contract now ends on June 20, 2015. 

The committee has scheduled important informational meetings during the week of June 22 

for all union members at all locations. Please plan to attend: 

 Tucson, IBEW Hall, 750 S. Tucson Blvd.: Tues., June 23: 8 a.m., 1 p.m., 4 p.m. 

 Hayden & Kearney, USW Local 915 Hall: Weds., June 24: 8 a.m., 1 p.m., 4 p.m. 

 Amarillo, USW Local 5613 Union Hall: Fri., June 26: 10 a.m., 4 p.m. 

We appreciate the tremendous support and solidarity our brothers and sisters from all 

locations showed for our committee at the June 1st rally in Tucson, and we must continue to 

stand together. 

In the meantime, we will continue to provide as much information as we can and keep 

everyone up to date on developments between now and June 20. 

WE DESERVE A FAIR CONTRACT NOW! 


